
UNM Gal ommittee: A committee of UNM Gallup faculty members has been 
established



Faculty can follow established rules regarding grades and reporting when using Starfish, LoboWeb and 
Learn. Students can also access their own grades in Starfish. High school administrators should be 
talking directly with students about their grades and progress in order to ensure that faculty at UNM 
Gallup can maintain compliance with FERPA policies. Dr. Stone will talk to Jamie McMann at Middle 
College about this issue regarding dual enrollment and grade reporting. There needs to be a streamline 
process for this and Jamie can send email out to the dual enrollment schools in the area to verify the 
process.  

In addition to grade reporting, Matt Mingus suggested that state exams be scheduled in accordance 
with UNMG dual enrollment students’ course schedule so that students do not miss classes for periods 
of up to one week or more. Faculty need to figure out student schedules so that students can come to 
class during state exams. 

7. IBEST Students in Classes without Passing COMPASS test: Committee members raised the question 
regarding whether or not faculty currently can identify which students enrolled in our courses have not 
passed the COMPASS placement test. 




